HR/EUSR Welcomes SDA’s
Commitment to a European
Future

“I welcome the decision by the SDA Presidency to agree to the
Draft Protocol on fulfilling the police reform requirements
necessary for initialing and signing the Stabilization and
Association Agreementas a basis for police reform in BiH. The
Protocol constitutes a proposal that is in line with the three
European principles. Its adoption paves the way towards the
Stabilization and Association Agreement.

This shows that SDA is committed to shaping a European future
for Bosnia and Herzegovina and ready to find solutions in the
interest of all citizens of this country.

Only three days remain for parliamentary parties, which still
have not yet done so, to advance towards the European road”,
the High Representative and EU Special Representative Miroslav
Lajcak said.
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